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In this issue: 

 Glenthorne Update 

 East Cheshire Art 
Fair is back! 

 The Women’s Line 

 New workshop 

 

Dispatches from the strange world of Papier Mâché Patty 

News from the Studio 

 

Better Late than Never 
Those unfortunate enough to call 

themselves regular readers may have 

thought they’d escaped an edition in 

August.  It being holiday season, I didn’t 

have much to report on so I thought I’d 

save it until September.  These things are 

planned you know - it’s not just 

procrastination... 

A Fun Time Had by All 

Well I’ve been banging on about it for long enough, so I’m pleased 

to report that my residential course at the Glenthorne Centre in 

Grasmere was a joy from start to finish! Even the weather was 

perfect, and you can’t always say that in the Lakes.  I will 

definitely be running another at Glenthorne in 2026 but I’m 

currently looking out for another venue for 2025. (Glenthorne is so 

nice, it’s already fully booked!) Here’s a little photo montage to 

give you a flavour of the course 

and you can also read all about it 

on my Blog. 

https://glenthorne.org/
https://pattycallaghan.com/blog/


Stay in touch… 
 

@pattyaidacallaghan 

@lifedrawingmacclesfield @papierpatty 

pattyaidacallaghan@gmail.com 
 

www.pattycallaghan.com 

I’m all over the place like a 

rash at the moment.  I’m also 

taking part in this lovely group 

exhibition, devised and 

curated by the brilliant (and 

very busy) Tyra Till.  It does 

exactly what it says on the tin 

and has been a creative and 

uplifting experience for all of 

us who’ve taken part.  There’s 

also a whole programme of 

mini-events to accompany the 

exhibition.  You can find all 

the details here. 

Now I’m back from gadding about in Grasmere it’s time to press on with 

making new work for the East Cheshire Art Fair, which takes place 26th 

September to 3rd October at Macclesfield Town Hall.  This year I’ve also 

been asked to do a talk!  Aagh!  If you’d like to come along it’s on Sunday 

29th September at 2 pm.  I’ll be doing a bit of a demo and explaining some 

of my techniques.  Hope you can make it! 

If seeing all the 

shenanigans in 

Grasmere makes 

you want to have a 

go yourself, you can 

sign up for my new 

Wednesday evening 

workshop which 

starts at Artspace 

on the 9th of 

October and runs 

for 5 weeks.  I can’t 

promise magnificent 

Lakeland views but 

you will come away 

with your very own 

four-legged recycled 

friend 

‘This was such a good course. I 

really enjoyed it and learned a lot.’ 

Book here 

or get in touch using the info below 

https://www.instagram.com/pattyaidacallaghan/
https://www.facebook.com/lifedrawingmacclesfield
https://www.facebook.com/papierpatty
https://pattycallaghan.com/
https://www.maccreate.org/
https://www.theartfair.org.uk/
https://pattycallaghan.com/booking/

